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File#: EA1213-02 
 
December 6, 2023 
 

Note to File 
 
RE: Mackenzie Valley Highway Project, Online Review System training  

 
Review Boad staff will host online training meetings to instruct participants in this 
environmental assessment on how to upload comments and recommendations to the Online 
Review System.  
 
The following dates are proposed for this online training: 
 

• Wednesday, December 13, 1:30-2:30 pm 
The link for this online meeting is here: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82241477125 

 

• January 2024 (date and time to be determined in the new year) 
 
On November 22, 2023, the Mackenzie Valley Review Board started its public review of the 
Developer’s Assessment Report (DAR) for the Mackenzie Valley Highway project. The developer 
is the Government of the Northwest Territories. This public review will use the Online Review 
System at the link below:   
 
https://new.onlinereviewsystem.ca/review/A2062718-6D85-EE11-8925-0022483C4492 
 
The purpose of the online review is for parties to make comments and recommendations to the 
developer about the content of the DAR. Comments and recommendations should focus on the 
project description, potential impacts on the environment and people, and proposed mitigation 
described in the DAR. The due date for comments and recommendations from parties to the 
developer is February 28, 2024. 
 
If you have questions or need more information about this online meeting please contact Chuck 
Hubert, Senior Environmental Advisor at chubert@reviewboard.ca or 867 766-7052.    
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